
Vision 2025:  A faith-filled, Catholic community, inspired by the Holy Spirit, serving God’s people and leading others to Christ. 
Strategic Initiative Highlights as of October 2022 

Leadership & Governance   Engagement & Ministry   Land & Facilities    
Commitment to Catholic Education   Love of the Eucharist/Liturgy   Spiritually Nurture the Family Unit 

Faith-Filled Catholic Community Inspired by the Holy Spirit Serving God’s People Leading Others to Christ 
Praying as a family is a key 
focus for spiritually 
nurturing the family unit.  
Pew cards about How to 
Pray will be available this 
fall. 
 
A web page has been 
launched to provide 
resources to spiritually 
nurture the family – 
www.gscc.net/familyunit 
 
As part of the National 
Eucharistic Revival, 80+ 
Extraordinary Ministers of 
Holy Communion have 
committed to pray for a 
deeper love of the 
Eucharist in our parish.   
 
HTCS students (2 grade 
levels) attend Mass at 
GSCC on the first Friday of 
every month.  They are 
joined by the 
homeschooling 
community and Little 
Lambs. 
 

A Leadership Summit in 
May brought together 
over 60 ministry leads, 
Council members and 
staff liaisons to foster 
collaboration and 
alignment.  A second will 
be held November 12.  
 
968 responses were 
received to a video & 
survey to re-engage 
existing parishioners.  
 
Staff development 
workshops began in April 
and continue to support 
team building and 
retention. 
 
A capital campaign is 
being implemented to 
fund deferred 
maintenance projects for 
GSCC facilities. 
 
New Parish Hall Kitchen 
project has been 
approved and will begin in 
4th quarter of 2022. 

The tabernacle has been 
relocated to the 
sanctuary.  New mosaics 
and Stations of the Cross 
have been approved. 
 
More Adoration hours 
were added during Lent 
and those incremental 
hours have continued 
throughout 2022. 
 
The Unify event on Nov 
16 will orient families to 
prayer – with a Call to 
Action at the end of the 
night. 
 
Monthly presence of HTCS 
at Masses has made a 
difference – more new 
families enrolled at HTCS 
for this school year as a 
result! 
 
Holy Half Hour is 
providing families with 
young children time in 
Adoration. 
 
 

Ministry Leader web page 
“went live” on July 1 with 
information, training and 
tools for ministry leads. 
 
A standard tool to 
evaluate current 
ministries and approve 
new ministries has been 
developed. 
 
47 of 60 active ministries 
have provided updated 
information and are ready 
for new and established 
parishioners to join them. 
 
The Hwy 26/Good 
Shepherd Catholic 
Outreach Center is open 
and available.   
 
Key staff positions have 
been filled to support 
furthering the mission and 
vision of GSCC. 

Engagement & Ministry 
team met with new 
parishioners to get 
feedback on existing 
process. 
 
Pre-Covid new member 
welcome & connect 
process has been adapted 
for 2022 and is ready to 
engage new volunteers. 
 
Catechist Training was 
conducted in August for 
anyone in the parish who 
is involved or would like 
to be involved in a 
ministry that intentionally 
preaches and teaches the 
faith. This includes all 
faith formation ministries, 
CRHP leaders, marriage 
mentor couples, RCIA, etc. 
 
 

http://www.gscc.net/familyunit


The Entrance Antiphon 
and Communion Antiphon 
have been added to daily 
Mass. 
 
A bulletin insert focused 
on Living Liturgically Every 
Day has been added. 
 

 

 


